
April 29, 2018

Middle School Matters

Schedule Updates

Mon., April 30 - Wed., May 2: 
	 Spring Overnight Field Trips (see email for details)
	 Washington DC (7th and 8th): students arrive at 5:30am, 
		  bus departs at 6am
	 Williamsburg, VA (5th and 6th): students arrive at 6am, 
		  bus departs at 6:30am

Thursday, May 3
	 National Day of Prayer recognized at Chapel, 9am
		  *Dress uniform for all grades
	 Morehead Planetarium on campus (6th grade)

Friday, May 4
	 1st and 8th grade buddies to Cinco de Mayo lunch 
		  celebration (non-uniform)
	 Middle School non-uniform day

Monday, May 7: 7th and 8th health classes begin

Tuesday, May 8
  	 Rising 8th Parent Meeting, 12pm
	 6th and 8th grade community concerts (dress uniform)

Wedneday, May 9: 6th grade to Biltmore (dress uniform)

Thursday, May 10 
	 Family Night!
	 8th grade art outing and lunch downtown (dress 
		  uniform)

Friday, May 11: Kidsbloom, 5-9pm

Monday, May 14: 6th grade health classes begin

Tuesday, May 15: 5th and 7th grade community concerts 
	 (dress uniform)

Wednesday, May 16: 5th grade to Biztown (dress uniform, 
	 brown bag lunch)

Thursday, May 17: Talent Show, 9am

Friday, May 18: PSA Dress-Down Day

Teacher Help Days

Teacher help days will run from 3:15 to 4 p.m. 

Wednesday: Mrs. Anderson, Mrs. Goodman, 
Mrs. Current 

Thursday: Mrs. Coulter, Mrs. Hattaway, and 
Mrs. Overcash

National Day of Prayer

The National Day of Prayer was created by Congress 
in 1952 as a day inviting Americans of all faiths “to 
turn to God in prayer and meditation.” Please join us 
as we recognize this special day on Thursday, May 3 
at 9am during our chapel service. Prayers will be led 
by our eighth grade students, and Mayor Al Heggins 
will present to our student body, faculty, and guests.

Uniform Reminders

• Please check MS Matters and the school calendar 
regularly for dress uniform dates. 
• Dress uniform for MS boys includes pants and a 
black or brown belt.
• Shorts and skirts for girls should be fingertip length 
on the sides and in the back. The students grew taller 
over the winter!

Mark Your Calendar! 

Each middle school student will conduct a 
student-led conference with their parent(s) at our 
annual Reflections program. This year’s program is on 
Wednesday, 5/30 at 9am. We hope you can attend!


